

August 19, 2009

ROY CHAN 236 E 46TH ST LONG BEACH, CA 90807

Dear Roy

Thank you for applying to Drexel University After careful consideration of your application the Admissions Committee has determined that we are unable to offer you admission to the College of Arts and Sciences for the fall 2009 term.

Competition for admission is keen and we received a large number of qualified applications. The selection of candidates represents our best judgment and an effort to be as fair as possible to all applicants while maintaining the standard of quality set by the University. If you have any questions regarding this decision, please feel free to contact the Office of Graduate Admissions at 215-895-6700 or enroll@drexel.edu.

We regret that we must deny your application and we thank you for your interest in Drexel University

Sincerely,

Erin M. Finn

Assistant Vice President of Admissions

Fren M foren

Your infor	mation:			
Student	10436227	Banner	MS-AS	
Term:	Fall Ouarter 09-10	Campus:	On Campus	
Major:	Public Policy	Full vs Part	Parttime	
Degree:	Master of Science	Citizenship:	US Citizen	
Status:	Post-Baccalaureate			